
Mr. Groenenboom’s 3rd Grade Class 

 

November 21, 2023 

 

 

Field Trip: We will be going to Calvin University on 

December 1st. The engineering department will be hosting 

us as “junior engineer students” for the day.  

 

We will also be going to the Belding Museum and library. 

Permissions slips and an exact date will be sent home 

soon.  
 

ClassDojo: We have everybody connected! Send me a message 

any time with any questions you may have. I will keep sharing updates 

on what we are doing in class.  

 

IXL: We are at our goal of 1,000 mastered skills as a class before 

thanksgiving! We have used IXL daily for reading and math skills and 

have answered over 50,000 questions as a class.  

 

Math: We are working on multiplying by 6,7,8,9. The class is making 

great progress with these new skills.   

 

ELA: We have started out outer space/planet research unit. The kids 

are very engaged and motivated to learn about the solar system. 

 

 


